




Report on the expenditure made from the 2023 MPC Grant 

 

The Melbourn Fete Committee received a grant from the MPC Community Grant Fund of £1,500 to 
underwrite the staging of a Family Fun Day in June 2023. The funds were requested to cover the 
unavoidable costs which would have been written off if the event were cancelled, as in 2021.  

The grant was spent as follows: 

Item Expenditure 
PA System £1020.00 
Insurance £378.00 
Deposits for attractions £205.00 
Skip  £240.00 
Web and Email Hosting  £77.99 
Publicity £41.23 
Total £1962.22 

 

The additional expenditure was taken from Melbourn Fete Committee funds. 

Melbourn Fete Committee is very grateful for the continued support from the MPC. MPC’s 
commitment enables us to stage important events for the community such as the 2023 Fun Day, 
next year’s Fete, Turn on to Christmas each year and Open Gardens. Money raised from the 2023 
Fun Day was donated to Melbourn Dynamos, MACS, Royston District and Community Transport, 
Melbourn Community Library, All Saints Bells and the 1st Orwell Scout Group. 

 

 

C M Carter  

Treasurer 
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